
From: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
To: "Michael Kara"
Cc: "robin@mfccorp.com"; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Notes from Feb 19/15 Meeting & Phase I, 1549 32nd St, Oakland MPFC
Date: Wednesday, February 25, 2015 11:04:00 AM

Hi Michael:
 
Thank you for forwarding the Phase I for the subject site. Jerry Wickham and I are available to meet

on Wednesday March 4 at 9 am to discuss the SCM and Work Plan and on Tuesday March 10th at 9
am to meet the senior members of MPFC. If these dates and times work for you please send an
outlook meeting invitation to all parties.
 
Thanks
 
Dilan Roe, P.E.
Program Manager - Land Use & Local Oversight Program
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510.567.6767; Ext. 36767
QIC: 30440
dilan.roe@acgov.org
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
 
From: Michael Kara [mailto:mmkara707@aol.com] 
Sent: Monday, February 23, 2015 4:16 PM
To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Cc: john@mpfcorp.com; robin@mpfcorp.com
Subject: Notes from Feb 19/15 Meeting & Phase I, 1549 32nd St, Oakland MPFC
 
Dear Ms. Roe:
 
Attached please find a copy of the phase I for the Site that was completed very recently and a letter that
memorialized our meeting. Many thanks, Michael

Michael F. Kara
General Manager
ARS, Inc.
P.O. Box 5086
Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Ph: 925-943-7742
Cell: 707-567-2202
Fax: 925-943-7714
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email may contain confidential and privileged material
for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any review, use, distribution or
disclosure by others is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication
in error, please notify the sender immediately by email and delete the message from
your computer. Thank you.


